
 

From: Brittany Wallace 

Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 11:46 AM 

To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support for London Hubs 

 

Hi there,  

 

I am reaching out to express my support for the London Hubs. I do not think concentrating the hubs to 

certain areas of the city will be beneficial to the broad well-being of London residents - the current plan 

is solid and the hubs should proceed.  

 

 

Brit Wallace (ward 11) 

 

 

(I grant permission for this email to be included on the council agenda)  

 

 


